
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/5/2013 5:40:53 PM
Subject: Fw: Letter from HHS Deputy Secretary Corr Regarding Sequester Impact on HHS 

Funding
Attachments: SC.PDF

Can u determine what directors need to receive this and send to them? Thanks!
 

From: Witkowski, Kasia (HHS/IEA) [mailto:Kasia.Witkowski@hhs.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 05:38 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Veldran, Katherine; Patel, Swati 

Cc: Barson, Emily (HHS/IEA) <Emily.Barson@hhs.gov>; Mason, James (HHS/IEA) <james.mason@hhs.gov>; Witkowski, 
Kasia (HHS/IEA) <Kasia.Witkowski@hhs.gov>; Roshell, Pamela (HHS/IOS) <Pamela.Roshell@hhs.gov> 

Subject: Letter from HHS Deputy Secretary Corr Regarding Sequester Impact on HHS Funding 

 

Dear Colleague:
 
Attached is a letter from U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) Deputy Secretary Bill Corr to your 
Governor concerning the sequestrationâ€™s impact on some of the key HHS funding provided to your state.
 
Paul Dioguardi
Director of Intergovernmental and External Affairs
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
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